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April 30, 2018

Dear Joel,

Thank you for your dynamic and informative presentation for the high school
students at Delaware Valley Friends School on April 5th. The feedback |
received was extremely positive. | had several students comment that this was
one of the best assemblies that they can recall in recent years. In addition, the
faculty were extremely impressed with your ability to keep a large number of
easily distracted students actively engaged for over an hour.

We are grateful to you for sharing your personal story and applaud the work you
are doing in Casey’s memory.

Best regards,
Perh L\ﬂ( :

Beth Gray

Beth Gray

School Counselor

Delaware Valley Friends School
610.640.4150 x 2240
beth.gray@dvfs.org
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